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Please implement a moratorium on all kangaroo/macropod killing until the impacts on populations 
of the recent natural disasters have been accurately quantified and the financial effects on post-
COVID international tourism have been factored in.  
The kangaroo slaughtering 'industry' is cruel and corrupt and employs very few workers. It is a 
disgrace to NSW and Australia and a disappointment to compassionate people here and all around 
the world who actually appreciate and respect this continent's unique and amazing fauna and 
natural environments, rather than wanting only to exploit and destroy them for short-term financial 
gain.  
Thank you. 


